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·• S~ight Talk AboufAd~lt Enrollment: 
7 p.m., GCEC. Admissions'• · · 

• Men's Basketball: Coastal at S.C. Statc, 
8p.m. 

\ W (rlnesday, bee. 4 (conti~ued) 
• Support Group for Students; 1:30 p.m., 

KL 239. Vicki Gardner 
• Wellness Meeting/Covered Dish Luncheon: 

12::{0 to 2 p.m., EMS Conference Room. 
Ed Cerny 
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. • Men's Basketball: Greiit Afaskan Shootout ·. Ronnie Poll 
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• Both Haynes' Speaks Abciut China: l to Bldg. F to Kimbel Library. Student A!Tairs 
2:15 p.m., SC 205. Linda Henderson Saturday, Dec. 7 • Archarios Reception: 1:30 to 3:30 p.m., 

:!liiil~F!t~Ji~:~:f !I'[? <,))l; s!S~;1~~0~;7i~;~.:xi1k: 
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¢oa13tal, 7:30 J);m> / ·.... . •.·. ••· • . Men's Basketball: Coastal at Wisconsin, 

r,~~~~!E]! !!0m,a!Oi.n<;, • ii~°S!::~~i'~;;'.M"l ., 
... GCEC. Nila Hutchinson . . .. •.·· . ·. 

• ·•~ New Faculty Orientation: 3:30to 5 p%., · 
. . . KH 11 L Chris ¥arti11 • . . ... . . . . ... 
~ Fiiculty Senate: 4to 5:30 ji.m./SCl106.> . Anne sta:n1ef / · · · < « · · · ·. · . 

. •• Area Agency on Aging meeting: 9 a.m. to 
· 4p;m;, SC 103'.Pam.Duncan 

Sunday, Dec. 8 · 
• Campus Visit: 12:30 to 5 p.m., begins 

EMS Conference room. Admissions 

Monday;Dec. 9 
• Final exams: continue through Der 13. 

President Palms to 
visit Dec. 6 

President Palms will visit Coastal 
Friday, Dec. 6. He will meet with faculty 
to discuss the working draft of the USC 
System mission statement Building on. 
Tradition.: A Statewide Community. A 
copy of the document was distributed to 
faculty Nov. 4. 

In order to facilitate discussion, small 
group meetings will be scheduled by 
academic units. If you are unable to 
attend at the time scheduled for your 
academic unit, feel free to attend one of the 
other meetings. For more information, 
contact Chris Martin. 

Long Range Planning 
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m . 
EMS Conference room 

Luncheon with student leaders 
12:40 to 1:30 p.m. 
TBA 

Humanities and Fine Arts, Library 
1:40 to 2:20 p.m. 
SC205 

Natural and Applied Sciences, 
Graduate and Continuing Education 
2:30 to 3:10 p.m. 
SCI 106 

Business Administration and 
Computer Science, Education 
3:30 to 4:10 p.m. 
KH203 

General Faculty Meeting 
4:30p.m. 
WA gm~~ 

~ Cdlege 

This Week is published biweekly on Monday 
by the Public Relations Office. Information to 
be included should be submitted by noon the 
Tuesday before publication. 

Coastal Carolina College is an affirmative 
action, equal opportunity institution. 



1992 Holiday schedule 
announced 

Coastal's holiday schedule for 1992 is as 
follows: 
New Year's Day 
New Year's holiday 
Substitute holiday for 

Wednesday, Jan. 1 
Thursday, Jan 2 

Christmas eve 1991 Friday, Jan. 3 
Independence Day Friday, July 3 
Labor Day Monday, Sept. 7 
Election Day Tuesday, Nov. 3 
Thanksgiving Day Thursday, Nov. 26 
Day after Thanksgiving Friday, Nov. 27 
Christmas Day Friday, Dec. 25 
Day after Christmas Monday, Dec. 28 
Christmas holiday Tuesday, Dec. 29 
Christmas holiday Wednesday, Dec. 30 
New Year's Eve Thur~day, Dec. 31 

Friday, Jan. 3, 1992, will be substituted 
for Christmas Eve 1991 if the governor 
declares Christmas Eve 1991 a holiday. If 
the governor does not declare Christmas 
Eve a state holiday, further information will 
be provided to Coastal employees. 

Please note that Christmas Eve 1992 is 
not included in this schedule. Based on 
past experience, it is likely the Governor 
will add it to the other holidays. 

For information, contact Pat West. '"""" 

Leave pool donations 
accepted 

Faculty and staff who earn sick leave 
and annual leave may donate a percentage 
of their leave hours to a leave pool by Nov. 
30 each year. The leave pool is available to 
eligible faculty and staff who may request 
use of donated leave for personal emergen­
cies requiring time away from work which 
would result in a substantial loss of 
income because of unavailability of paid 
leave time. 

Once leave has been donated to the 
pool, it can not be restored or returned to 
the donor unless the donor meets require­
ments as a leave pool recipient. Donors 
may not designate the recipient of their 
leave donated. 

The amount of sick leave or annual 
leave donated may not exceed 50 percent 
of the total hours accrued in the calendar 
year. For example, no one can donate 
more than 56.28 hours of sick leave in a 
given year. 

For more information or to donate 
leave, contact Barbara Jackson. ,.._,,,, 

Kimbel Library receives business abstracts 
Kimbel Library has received Wilson 

Business Abstracts cd-rom for a 90-day 
trial basis. Wilson Business Abstracts 
provides cover-to-cover indexing and 
abstracting for 345 English language 
business periodicals to which rnost 
libraries and business information centers 
subscribe. It provides complete, accurate, 
and informative 50 to 150 word abstracts 
covering all aspects of business. Abstracts 
are included for biographical sketches, 
corporate profiles, interviews, produce 
reviews, and obituaries, in addition to 
abstracts of articles. 

Subjects covered in the abstracts are 
accounting, advertising, banking, 
chemical industry, communications, 

USC Columbia 
faculty senate 
minutes available in 
Kimbel Library 

In an effort to reduce printing and 
distribution costs, the USC Columbia 
Faculty Senate minutes will no longer be 
distributed to all Coastal faculty. The 
minutes will be distributed to deans and 
members of the Coastal Faculty Senate. A 
copy also will be available in Kimbel 
Library. '"""" 

Spring tuition 
assistance application 
deadline set 

The deadline for permanent faculty and 
staff to apply for tuition assistance for the 
Spring, Spring I, and Spring II semesters 
is Sunday, Dec. 1. Application forms are 
available in the Human Resources Office. 

For information, contact Pat West. '"""" 

Arcliarios staff hosts 
rec~p1iori _.·•· 

fhi x;i~~:JfrJllJt~t ~ r:Ctlttiri~ · 
for students, faculty, and stafl'Tuesday, 
Dec. 3 froniJ:30 to 3:30 p~rn; in_ SC 103; 
The 8riginal artworkused ln the fall 
edition of the literary magazine will be on 
display. '"""" 
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computer technology and applications, 
construction industry, drug and cosmetics 

· industries, economics, electronics, finance 
and investments, industrial relations, 
insurance, international business, 
management and personnel administra­
tion, marketing, occupational health and 
safety, paper and pulp industry, petro­
leum and gas industries, printing and 
publishing, public relations, public 
utilities, real estate, regulation ofindus­
try, transportation, and more. 

Faculty, staff, and students are 
encouraged to visit the reference office in 
Kimbel Library to try this new cd-rom 
product. '"""" 

Final session set for 
new faculty 
orientation series 

The final session of the new faculty 
orientation series will be Wednesday, Dec. 
4 from 3:30 to 5 p.m. in the Kearns Hall 
Education Conference room. 

Ron Ingle will lead the wrap-up 
discussion. All faculty are invited to 
attend. '"""" 

General faculty 
meeting scheduled 

The next general faculty meeting is 
Friday, January 17 at 3:30 p.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. Faculty should 
mark their calendars and plan to attend. 

This meeting is scheduled at a time 
with the fewest class conflicts. Faculty 
who have classes scheduled during the 
meeting should not interrupt their 
schedule but should plan to join the 
meeting late if possible. '"""" 

Student Media 
rommittee has vacancy 

The Student Media Committee must fill 
its vacant faculty-at-large position. 
Faculty who are interested in serving on 
this committee should contact Dawn 
Williams for additional information. """"' 

I 



USC Chamber 
Orchestra to perform 

The USC Chamber Orchestra, under 
the direction of Donald Portnoy, will 
perform as part of the Wheelwright 
Passport in Wheelwright Auditorium 
Tuesday, Dec. 3 at 7:30 p.m. The perfor­
mance is open to the public. 

Founded in fall 1986, the USC Chamber 
Orchestra provides concerts for the 
university and the community, and 
functions as a training ground for future 
professional musicians. The orchestra is 
primarily composed of USC undergraduate 
and graduate students. According to 
Portnoy, it is his aim to provide as much 
variety in the orchestra's repertoire as 
possible in order to give the young musi­
cians an edge as they graduate and pursue 
professional careers at universities and 
with symphony orchestras across the 
nation. At Coastal, the USC Chamber 
Orchestra will perform the works of 
Handel, Husa, and Mozart. 

Portnoy is currently in his fourth season 
as director of the orchestra. He holds the 
Ira McKissick Koger Endowed Chair for 
Fine Arts at USC, where he serves as 
artistic adviser for the Koger Center for the 
Arts. A professor of music, Portnoy teaches 
conducting and violin and is music director 
of the University Symphony and Chamber 
Orchestra. He also is conductor of the 
Pittsburgh Opera Theater, Columbia Lyric 
Opera, and the Carolina Ballet. 

He has appeared as guest conductor of 
such major orchestras as the Pittsburgh 
Symphony, Buffalo Philharmonic, and the 
Baltimore Symphony. In addition to his 
many conducting engagements throughout 
this country and overseas, Portnoy is an 
internationally recognized concert violinist 
and founder of the American Arts Trio. 

Portnoy is a graduate of the Julliard 
School, Catholic University of America, and 
the Peabody Conservatory. 

Tickets are $8 and $6 for students and 
may be purchased at the Wheelwright Box 
Office. MasterCard or VISA are accepted. 

~ 

:e~Jt~=·· 
·th~%:~nt~:~a~li~tirigof 
·wediiesday;Deci4ats:aoi.m~.All . .. 
. parking spa~~ §~~eJiot~hoe~l ~ .. •·. 
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Yuletide Madrigal Feast celebrates holiday 
season in 16th century English fashion 

The Coastal Carolina Concert Choir 
and The Upstage Company will hold the 
annual Madrigal Yuletide Feast on 
Thursday, Dec. 5; Friday, Dec. 6; and 
Saturday, Dec. 7. Each of the three 
dinners will begin at 7 p.m. in GCEC 003. 

Each evening will feature 16th century 
English costumes and music. 

The feast, prepared by Carolina 
Catering Network, includes a special 
menu of: 

Cups of Wassail 

Fressh Fruyt 

Lettuse Sallade 

French Onion Soup 

Tendre Beeffe 

Potato 
a Medley of Vegetables 

Brouned Breadloo.f 

Christernesse Puddying a la Flambe' 

Tickets are $25 and can be purchased 
at the Wheelwright Box Office. VISA and 
MasterCard are accepted. 

For information, call Carolyn Cox. ~ 

A not.e from the Chancellor .. 
I have sent several letters out in the 

last few months concerning what Bonnie 
and I feel are very worthwhile events. 
This particular event is truly an opportu­
nity for a very good time! Simply put, it is 
a meal with a lot offun entertainment. 
Bonnie and I will serve as king and queen 
on all three nights. Those of you who 
purchase tickets will be part of our court. 
We will be entertained by our servants and 
our jesters and King Ron will have his 
debut as a singer. Please note that King 
Ron has previously only sung in the 
shower and this will be my first attempt in 
front of his court. King Ron cannot read 
music nor does he have a great ear, but on 
such a festive occasion he is motivated to 
lend what meager talents he has to a 
successful evening. I hope you will be able 
to attend. The profits are used to support 
our concert choir which performs all over 
the area. It looks to be an exceptionally 
fun evening. We hope you will place this 
important event on your calendar and we 
will see you there. King Ron 

Pearl Harbor Commemoration set 
To mark the 50th anniversary of the 

Japanese attack on Pearl Harbor and the 
entry of the United States into World War 
II, a community ceremony will be held 
Saturday, Dec. 7 at 10 a.m. in Wheel­
wright Auditorium. The ceremony is free 
and open to the public. A special invita­
tion is extended to World War II veterans. 

Local survivors of the Pearl Harbor 
attack will share their memories. 
Movietone News reports of the bombing­
originally suppressed by the government­
will be shown courtesy of the University of 
South Carolina Newsfilm Library in 
Columbia. Kenneth Townsend will give a 
speech, "The Historical Significance of 
Pearl Harbor Sunday." Townsend's 
doctoral dissertation explored the subject 

of World War II and Native Americans. 
The Coastal Carolina College 

Chantsemble will sing "The Captives 
Hymn," by Margaret Dryburgh. This piece 
was composed in Sumatra in a Japanese 
prison camp for women and children. 

Presiding will by the Rev. S. George 
Lovell. The Rev. Robert W. Hadley, 
chaplain major of the Myrtle Beach Air 
Force Base, will deliver the invocation and 
benediction, and the base Honor Guard 
will open and close the ceremony. 

The ceremony is organized by Coastal's 
Committee for the 50th Anniversary 
Commemoration ofWorld War II, 1990-
1995. 

For more information, contact Randall 
Wells. ~ 

Senior art exhibit opens with Dec. 3 reception 
Senior art students will display their 

work in a show to open Tuesday, Dec. 3 
and continue through Tuesday, Dec. 17 in 
the GCEC Gallery. The Gallery is open 
weekdays from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. An 
opening reception will be held Tuesday, 
Dec. 3 from 2:30 to 5 p.m. The reception 
and the show are free and open to the 
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public. 
Students participating in the exhibit, 

which includes sculpture, watercolor 
painting and graphic arts, are: Cornelius 
Gore, Catherine Stacy Hardee , Stephen 
Proctor, and Nora Speight. 

For more information, contact Charles 
Wright. -



Cafeteria Menu 
The campus cafeteria menu features a 

daily lunch special which includes one 
entree plus three vegetables (or two 
vegetables and dessert of the day) with a 
dinner roll and a small beverage for $3. 75. 

WeekofNov.25: 
Monday: Hamburger Casserole or 

Turkey Divan 
Tuesday: Fettucini Alfredo or 

Fried Shrimp 
Wednesday: Chili Mac or Chicken Bog 
Thursday, Friday and Saturday: 

Closed for Thanksgiving 

Week of Dec. 2: 
Monday: Chicken Parmesan or 

Salisbury Steak 
Tuesday: Macaroni and Cheese with Ham 

or Lemon Baked Chicken 
Wednesday: Stir Fried Chicken or 

Spaghetti and Meatballs 
Thursday: Beef and Bean Burrito or 

Stuffed Shells 
Friday: Fried Clam Strips or 

Barbecue Chicken 

The campus cafeteria is open on 
Saturdays from 10:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
featuring various grill selections; however, 
the cafeteria will be closed Saturday, Nov. 
30 for Thanksgiving. ,._. 

Bulletin Board 
For sale: Green Conure (tropical bird). 
One and one-half years old. Cage in­
cluded. $100. For information, call 238-
2326. ,._. 

Coastal Carolina 
People 
Sylvia Kenig presented a paper, entitled 
But I Have My Theory To Keep Me Warm: 
Why Programs Fail Despite Truth, Justice 
and a Darn Good Evaluation, at the ninth 
annual meeting of the Society for Applied 
Sociology held in Annapolis, Maryland, 
Oct. 31-Nov. 3. 

Fred Hicks made a presentation on 
French civilization to two of Lois Young's 
enrichment classes in French Language 
and Literature at Beck Middle School in 
Georgetown. The program is funded 
under a grant from the South Carolina 
Endowment for the Humanities. 

Jim Michie recently presented archaeol­
ogy lectures to the following groups: 
Conway High School At-Risk students: 
The Meaning of Archaeology; Surfside 
Beach Rotary Club: The Potential of 
Historic Sites Archaeology; Friends of the 
Georgetown Library: Recovering Human 
Behavior from Artifacts; and, Georgetown 
Historical Society: The Search for San 
Miguel de Gualdape. He also presented 
displayed artifacts from the search for the 
Spanish settlement, San Miguel de 
Gualdape, at the request of the 
Georgetown County Historical Society. 

Richard Moore has been reappointed for 
a second two-year term on the South 
Atlantic Regional Technical Working 
Group (SARTWG) of the Outer Continen­
tal Shelf(OCS) Advisory Board by Manual 
Lujan, Secretary of the Interior. 

Ivy Hale was elected vice president-elect 
for the dance division of the South 

~~----------------, Carolina Association for Health, Physical 
Education, Recreation, and Dance 
(SCAHPERD) at their recent convention. 
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Admissions sponsors 
adult enrollment 
program 

Straight Talk About Adult Enrollment, 
a program to assist adults who need 
information about college enrollment, will 
be held Monday, Nov. 25 at 7 p.m. in the 
Little Theater. The program is free and 
open to the public. 

Counselors will be available to discuss 
admissions requirements, the Third 
Quarter program, and financial aid for 
adults. 

For more information, call the 
Admissions Office. ,._. 

Reminders from 
Campus Police 

Coastal's Office of Law Enforcement 
and Safety offers the following safety tips 
to faculty, staff, and students. 
• When working alone after hours, be 

sure to lock the office doors, and let 
someone know where you are. 

• Make sure all valuables kept in the 
office are properly secured in a locked 
file cabinet or desk. 

• Do not prop open locked doors for your 
convenience. Those doors are locked 
for your safety. 

• Any suspicious persons should be 
reported immediately to Campus 
Police Department at ext. 2177, 
34 7 -3228, or to the switchboard. 

• When leaving your office at night, call 
Campus Police or someone you know to 
walk with you or meet you at a desig­
nated place. 

• Remember: Use common sense and 
caution!~ 

. . 

Holiday Closings 
. . :.<. . . 

Campu~ office~, the Physical 
Education Cen~r, and the Campus 
Cafeteria will be dosed frt>m Thtirs~ 
day,Nov. 28 through Sunday, Dec: 1 · 
in observance of Thanksgiving. 

Kimbel Library and Media. .··•••· ..... . ..... 
· Collections will be closed Thtirsci1y; < ··•. 

Nov. 28 and Friday, Nov. 29. Regulliii 
hours will resutrie Sati.Jrday;Nov. 3Q . 
E.hid Suridaj,, nee. ·1. ~:::: · ····:. ·:::::::: 
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Fraternity plans 
Black Lantern 
Processional 

A ceremony dating back to the early 
years of American education will be re­
enacted on campus Friday, Dec. 6. The 
Black Lantern Processional of Alpha 
Sigma Phi Fraternity was born in the mid-
1800s at Yale University. Members in 
dark robes march in silence carrying a 
Diogenes lantern, the lantern named for 
the kind oflight carried by the Greek 
philosopher Diogenes in his search for an 
honest man. The manner of the proces-
. sional is passed down from the early days 
at Yale when members of the fraternity 
marched to various student residences to 
announce to candidates that they had been 
selected for membership. The new 
member was placed into the line of march, 
and then taken to the fraternity's rooms 
for his first meeting. 

The colorful, solemn ceremony is 
carried out today on campuses throughout 
America where Alpha Sigma Phi has 
chapters. It is used as a memorial for 
deceased brothers, to commemorate the 
fraternity's founding, and to welcome new 
members. The Black Lantern Proces­
sional can be viewed at 7 p.m., on Friday, 
Dec. 6, when members will march from the 
Residence Halls (Building F) to Kimbel 
Library. Those watching are asked to 
respect the solemnity of the ceremony. 

For information, contact Jeffrey E. 
DeLong or the Student Affairs Office. ,..,,., 

Business students get 
hands-on experience 
with internships 

Five students in the Wall School of 
Business are completing internships in the 
community this fall. 

Carlos Carrion, a senior management 
major, is completing an internship in the 
Television Studio at Coastal; Wendy 
Philpott, a senior marketing major, is 
completing an internship with NCNB; 
Tammy Dix, a senior accounting major, is 
completing an internship with A VX; 
Polores Drutar, a senior business adminis­
tration major, is completing an internship 
with Linda Russ, CPA; and, Curtis 
Freeman, a junior marketing major, is 
completing an internship with the Athletic 
Department at Coastal. 

Chautauqua Short Courses Brochures 
now available 

The Grants Office has received the 
1991-1992 brochure for Chautauqua Short 
Courses available this summer for science 
faculty. Ninety short courses will be 
offered around the nation in all fields in 
the natural and social sciences and 
mathematics. 

The Chautauqua Program represents 
one of the best programs for improving 
college-level teaching at the national level. 
The courses described in the brochure 
should appeal to faculty in all school, as 
many of the "science" courses are intended 

Financial Aid receives 
scholarship info. and 
applications 

Faculty/Staff Dependents' Scholarship 
applications are now available in the 
Financial Aid Office from USC Columbia. 
This scholarship is open to any dependent 
child or spouse of a full-time USC system 
employee. 

To be eligible for consideration, the 
applicant must be enrolled or accepted for 
enrollment as a full-time undergraduate 
or graduate student on one of the nine 
system campuses and have attained a 
minimum 3.0 GPA Freshman eligibility 
is determined by high school class rank 
and SAT scores. The scholarship is 
renewable for up to four years provided the 
recipient maintains a minimum 3.0 GPA 
Copies of the Faculty/Staff Dependents' 
Scholarship Program Policies are avail­
able in the Financial Aid Office. 

Other scholarship applications and 
information recently received in the 
Financial Aid Office is as follows: 

• NCAA's Women's and Ethnic Minority 
Enhancement Programs Postgraduate 
scholarships and internships 

• C. G. Fuller Foundation Scholarship 
Program 

• Coastal Carolina Scholars Applications 
• General Scholarship Applications 
• Mensa Education and Research 

Foundation Scholarships 
• Various other scholarship information 

and applications 

For more information, contact the 
Financial Aid Office. ,..,,., 
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to provide an interdisciplinary approach to 
science or the inclusion of scientific 
principals and methods of technology into 
other disciplines. 

There are no deadlines for application; 
however, enrollment is limited on a first­
come, first-served basis. Those who are 
interested should check with the Grants 
Office or their deans for more information. 

If you did not receive a copy of this 
brochure and would like a copy, please 
contact Janet Straub. ,..,,., 

Director named for 
writing project 

Janet Files has been named director for 
the Coastal Area Writing Project. The 
South Carolina Writing Project, a network 
composed of eight local Writing Project 
sites, is affiliated with the National 
Writing Project. Each site constitutes a 
collaboration between public schools in the 
area and a local higher education campus 
of the state public university. 

The Coastal Writing Project has 
provided summer institutes and writing 
teacher fellow support for more than 10 
years. In the summer of 1992, the Writing 
Project will offer a six-hour writing 
institute in collaboration with Horry, 
Willliamsburg, and Georgetown counties. 
The Coastal Writing Project also will work 
in close connection with the Center for 
Excellence in Composition, a project 
funded by the South Carolina Commission 
on Higher Education and directed by 
Sandra Bowden. ,..,,., 

Karate Club open to 
faculty, staff 

Coastal' s Karate Cl uh is open to all 
faculty, staff, and their family members. 
The Karate Club is great fun and exercise 
even for beginners. Participants will be 
instructed in techniques to develop 
conditioning, flexibility, self-confidence, 
and self-defense. 

Classes are held Tuesday and Thurs­
day at 7 p.m., and Wednesday at 8 p.m. in 
the WB dance studio. 

For information, call Pat Lightle. ,..,,., 



Coastal Carolina College 
presents 

USC 
Chamber Orchestra 

under the diredion of 
Donald Portnoy 

with guest violinist 
Xiao Quing Yu 

Featuring the works of Handel, Husa, and Mozart 

Founded in fall 1986, the USC Chamber Orchestra is primarily composed of 
undergraduate and graduate students from the University of South Carolina. In his 
fourth season as director of the orchestra, Donald Portnoy also is an internationally 
recognized concert violinist and founder of the American Arts Trio. Violinist 
Xiao Quing Yu will perform in a special appearance with the USC Chamber Orchestra. 
Yu is one of two student winners of the 1991 Young Artist Competition at USC. 

Tuesday, December 3, 1991 at 7:30 p.m. 
Wheelwright Auditorium 

USC Coastal Carolina College 

Ticket Reservations: 349-2502 

Ulloastal S Carolina 
~ College 

USC Coastal Carolina College is an affirmative action, equal opportunity institution. 

I 
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